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Summary:

During their visit to Israel (May 17-May 22), AEC scientists Croach and Staebler visited
the Weizman Institute, the Technion, the USAEC-funded swimming pool experimental
reactor at Soreq, and finally the Dimona complex then under construction.  When Croach
and Staebler met with State Department officials on their return, they said that they
were "satisfied" that the reactor was "of the scope and peaceful character" claimed by
Israeli officials. 
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